From: Foertsch, Paul 
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 9:14 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Mayden, Renee; Clarke, John; Mullen, John
Subject: Re: We have returned

We have returned from our trip. 

Trip info:

    Dates: Nov 4,5,&6

    Location: Ocala, Florida

    Purpose for trip: Fire engine pre-build meeting

    Expenses covered by : Fire Service Inc.

                
Paul T. Foertsch
District Chief
Bureau of Logistics
Division of Fire Suppression Logistics
Chicago Fire Department

